
                            

                  YUCDC 2014 

Hope everyone had a wonderful Canada Day!  

ECE Students:  

We Welcome George Brown College ECE Students for seven weeks summer 

placement. 

SR Infant – Veronica 

Toddler –Anne 

Preschool - (Pam and Afsaneh)-Zhina 

Preschool- (Barb and Frances)-Ninweb 

Kindergarten -Shantia 

School Age – Denise 

Fees: 

Many families have overdue accounts, please clear up your accounts. Fees are 

due on the 1
st
 of each month. 

Access Cards:  

If you have not picked up your new access card please see office. 

Participation: 

Many parents have missed their required (1) hour participation. If you do not 

call or make up the hour you will be charged. It impacts the programs, staff 

and the office to find replacements last minute. Please make sure you check in 

with staff at all times and participate the FULL HOUR. 

30 Days’ Notice:  

If you are planning to leave YUCDC, please remember to give 30 day’s 

written notice to the office. 



Summer Programs:  

Please make sure you apply sunscreen in the morning as part of your morning 

routine and staff will re-apply sun screen in the afternoon. Please make sure 

your child has the following items in the cubby and labeled with your child’s 

name. 

 Sun screen 

 Sun hat 

 Water bottle 

 Secured Foot wear (sandals with ankle support or running shoes)  

 (NO FLIP FLOPS)  

 Swim suit and towel 

 Extra shorts/T -shirts 

Toddler Programs are watching their garden grow and have had 

some samples of their hard work. 

Kindergarten and School Age Programs sent out July and August 

field trips/events calendars. Please post to help remind you about your child’s 

day. On trip days be mindful to arrive early and on time. 

Preschool Programs: 

Preschool staff have planned summer fun activities. Staff will notify you when 

a special event/outing is planned. 

 

                Wish everyone a Happy Safe Summer  



 

 

 

 


